
michiganallianceforfamilies.org

Who should attend?  Current or prospective Parent Advisory
Committee members in Michigan, families with a child or young
adult with an IEP or IFSP.
  
Questions? Contact:
info@michiganallianceforfamilies.org

Please come ready to share your experience and knowledge.  
We will explore: 

Setting expectations

Meeting planning

Membership engagement and recruiting

Topics to consider

Michigan Alliance for Families invites you to learn more about
Parent Advisory Committees (PAC), connect with members across
the state, and share ideas and best practices. 

APRIL 8, 2026
4:30PM - 5:30PM

REGISTER AT
tinyurl.com/PACspring2026

Parent Advisory
Committees:

Best Practices
with Stephanie Nicholls

https://tinyurl.com/PACspring2026

